“Hosting Visitors” class
offered in Ketchikan

The Ketchikan Visitors Bureau
in conjunction with Ketchikan
Community College will offer a
7-week, 15-seminar class
“*Hosting = Visitors'' designed
primarily for those working in the
tourism industry. The seminars
begin March 25 at the communi-
ty college.

‘We had an excellent response
to our class last year'', said KVB
President Nancy Harrington,
““It's a good introduction to Ket-
chikan and Southeast Alaska’s

history, economy and environ-
ment, not only for those working
with visitors, but for anyone in-
terested in learning more about
the area, '

The class utilizes local talent
and expertjse to lead the
seminars, she added. Topics in-
cluded will be Southeast Alaska
attractions, what hosting means,
Native cultures, fisheries, min-
ing, logging, Alaska history,
flora and fauna, marketing and
others. )



